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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSFERRED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
January 22, 2024 
 
Myndee Balkan, Director 
Health Facilities Planning  
Advocate Health 
Myndee.balkan@aah.org 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Application for Permit  
 Project #23-045 – Advocate Lutheran General Hospital  
 
Ms. Balkan: 
 
The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has received your request to withdraw 
your application for permit for the project referenced above.  Our records will show that the date 
of the withdrawal of the application for permit will be January 18, 2024.  Should you decide to 
resubmit this project a new application for permit would be required.  

  
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my 
staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
John P. Kniery  
 
John P. Kniery, Administrator   
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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